
Cricket – Season 2023/24 Registration Notes 

This year, the registration process consists of two steps: 

Step 1 - Try Booking: 

Try Booking is the preferred platform of the College for sporting registrations and the collection of 
the respective SPX club fees.  The school fee for cricket for the upcoming season is $180 and will be 
charged at the time of registration.   

Step 2 - PlayHQ: 

Cricket Australia also requires that players are registered via PlayHQ.  This step is important for 
player set-up (e.g., allocating players to teams, inclusion in the electronic scoring system, etc) and for 
payment of the Cricket Australia player insurance fee.  The cost that will be charged by CA when 
registering in PlayHQ is $16.   

NB:  all players (incl. those who try out for ISA) need to register in PlayHQ via this link.  Due to 
system limitations, some players may need to complete a subsequent registration step in PlayHQ 
after teams have been selected (e.g. to move registration across to ISA) - players who fall into this 
situation will be advised accordingly. 

Please be aware for those of you whose sons have previously played representative cricket.  During 
the registration process, PlayHQ may prompt you to transfer your son to the college cricket club.  If 
prompted, please follow the transfer step, as this will be needed to complete the registration process 
in PlayHQ. 

Please look out for further updates through Woodchatta and the school.  Thanks again for your 
support of the club - let's make 2023 / 24 another great season for SPX Cricket! 

If you have any questions or get stuck during the registration process, please let me know. 

Thanks & regards, 

Nick Lynn  
registrar@stpiuscricket.com.au 

(on behalf of the SPX Cricket Committee) 

 


